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Tuesday 13th June 2023 
    

  

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

The Science Dome will be coming to Kilmorie to deliver a 'Space Exploration' workshop for each of our 

year 5 classes, separately throughout the day, on Wednesday 28th June 2023.  

The Space show will involve a story-telling introduction to the earth, moon, sun and stars. The children will 

learn that the sun is a star, find out why the sun moves across the sky, look for different phases of the 

moon and spot the myths and legends of ancient Greece in the stars. 

 

There is no travel associated with this workshop and a thorough Risk Assessment has been conducted. 

You can pay a contribution towards the cost of this workshop via Parent Pay. The suggested contribution 

is £4.50/child (£2.25 if you are eligible for pupil premium) and has been added to your Parent Pay account 

for payment on or before Monday 26th June 2023 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Conor, Vicky, Ayo  

 


